
February 8, 2016 
 

Dear Second Grade Families, 
 
I hope everyone is doing well and enjoying the winter 
weather we are having!  I wanted to update you on a few 
things for this week.  As always if you have any questions or 
concerns please let me know right away.   
 

� We took our tests that were scheduled for Friday today.   
� Tuesday, February 9th, there is a Math Test on Chapter 

6 
� Wednesday, February 10th, there is a Social Studies 

Test on Unit 2.  (Review sheet sent home today.) 
� This week we are completing our next story, Officer 

Buckle and Gloria.  However, we will not be assessed 
on the story on Friday.   

� Our Spelling words this week are compound words.  
We will have a Spelling Test on Friday.   

� On Friday, February 12th, we will be having a class 
Valentine’s celebration.  Thank you to our class parents 
for your help with this!  The children may bring in 
Valentine’s for their classmates.  If your child does 
choose to bring Valentine’s please be sure there is one 
for every student in the class.   

� Last Friday’s pizza envelopes will be used this Friday.  
If you sent one last week you do not have to send 
another one.  If you did not send one last week and 
would like to order pizza for this Friday please send 
back the envelope by Thursday morning.  

 
Have a great week!   

Mrs. Gallegos  


